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On 11 December 2024, Ambassador Nishimaki paid a courtesy call on Hon. Dr. 

Peya Mushelenga, Minister of International Relations and Cooperation and 

explained the economic and development cooperation that has been provided by 

the Japanese government to Namibia to date.  

In addition, Ambassador Nishimaki, who is scheduled to return to Japan next 

month, gave his farewell greetings to Hon. Dr. Mushelenga. Minister Mushelenga 

expressed his gratitude for the contributions that Ambassador Nishimaki made to 

Japan-Namibia bilateral relations. 

                                       

 

Ambassador Hisao Nishimaki（Left）and Hon. Dr. Peya Mushelenga, Minister of 

International Relations and Cooperation (Right) 


